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On 8 January 2025, Ambassador Nishimaki conducted an exit interview with Mr. Paheja 

Siririka, a Journalist from New Era Newspaper. During the interview, Ambassador 

Nishimaki summarized Japan's overall development assistance to Namibia and 

expressed his positive hope for the further development of Namibia. 
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